
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300     Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

February 24th             Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

Thank you for your flexibility this week as we pivoted our schedules due to snow and icy 
roads.  Safety is our top priority and we appreciate our transportation department for  
making careful decisions regarding student transportation.  Fortunately we do not have many 
of these weather-related schedule changes as we live in such a mild climate!   

Our first six-week session of after school tutoring offerings has come to a close.  The next six 
week session will begin on Tuesday, February 28th and run on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays 
until 4:15.  If your student is being invited, you can 
expect a permission slip to come home by the end of 
this week.  They will only be able to participate in 
the tutoring if they return a signed permission 
slip.  Along with the permission slip will be a copy of 
the bus routes being offered and a pink slip.  Please 
use the pink slip to let us know whether you will 
pick your child up in Looper 1, or let us know which 
bus route and stop you would like them to use.   

If you have questions about the routes and stops, 
please contact the transportation  
department at 360-582-3274. 

  Enjoy the weekend, 

~ Mrs. Lopez,  
GWE Principal  

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com 

March 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thurs Friday 

27) 28) 1) 2) 

Favorite 
Book  

Character 
Day 

3) 

6) 7) 
Meet the 
Masters  
Art Show 

3:30-4:30pm 

8) 9) 
Strategic 
Planning 
6:00 pm 

10)  

Family Movie 
Night 

“Luck” (G) 

13) 14) 

L Family 
Math 
Night 
5pm 

L PTA 6:45 

15)  

L Group 
Class  
Photos 

16) 17) 

L Meet the 
Author 

L St.  
Patrick’s 
Day 

Professional 
Development 

L Let’s Celebrate! March 2nd    L 

L Dress as your favorite storybook character  L 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 
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Who is your  

favorite? 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7127358/2023-EoY-Nominations
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